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8" November 2022
Deputy Sean Sherlock,

Dail Eireann,
Leinster House,
Kildare Street,
Dublin 2.

PQ 54396/22 — To ask the Minister for Health the number of children eligible for a look-back review for
paediatric audiology services by CHO and LHO for each of the years 2018 to 2021, and to date in 2022, in
tabular form; and the funding required to complete the look-back review for these children.

- Sean Sherlock

Dear Deputy,

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question (PQ 54396/22) which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

Please note that the following paediatric audiology look-back reviews took place in HSE South in 2008, CHO 2
in 2015 and CHO 5 in 2017.

There have been no further look-back reviews in paediatric audiology between 2018 and 2022.
| trust this information is of assistance to you.

Yours sincerely,

S .
NS O
Sean McArt

General Manager Primary Care
National Community Operations



